
Attention : IAPQR Member 

  

We are pleased to announce that our Life Member Dr. Dhiman Ganguly, who 

has recently been honoured with Banga Vibhusan Award, 2017 by the 

Government of West Bengal, will be felicitated by IAPQR on Thursday, 27 

July 2017 at 4.00 p.m. at the Brahmananda Hall of Ramakrishna Mission 

Institute of Culture, Golpark, Kolkata. 

  

Dr. Ganguly wll deliver a popular talk in Bengali on the topic Swaskaryer 

Rakampher : Bichitra Jiban Yatrai on this occasion. 

  

You are most cordially invited to attend alongwith your friends. 

  

Prof. A.K. Chattopadhyay 

General Secretary, IAPQR 

Mobile # 98319 85850 
 


